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Planning the Thanksgiving \Weekend Father-Son—Alumni Communion Breakfast are (1tor):
Brian Cameron, Communion Breakfast Chairman, Brad Simmons, Dr. Tony Dietz, Dads' Club
President, Br. George Gremley, and Br. Donald McGovern, Dads® Club Moderator..

Jear Alumni Family: -

Since our first issue just
‘'our short months ago, a good
leal has happened. Our sixth
innual golf outing, attended
3y 108 golfers on one of the
yottest days of the summer,
vas a big success thanks in
»art to the efforts of the
-hristie brothers -~ Dick '75,
3i11 '81, and Chuck ‘84 - as
vell as Jim Lievois '75.

The Prep Kick-0Off Classic
~eception at the Pontiac
jilverdome was a victory for
eam and attendees alike.

Jave DeBenedictis 71, Tom
Nolan '74, and Michael
sheehan '80 deserve a round
if applause for their
1ssistance. At the new student

OPEN HOUSE held on October
20, Mike Kinna (*78) and
Bill Christie ('81) answered
numerous questions about the
Alumni Association and ‘
publicized some of your many
successes to the 200 plus
prospects and parents who
attended. Career Day ‘87,
held on October 27, also was a
success. Alums who shared
their time and expertise with
the student body included _
Pierre DePorre '76, Patrick
Duerr ‘70, Mark Joliat ‘68,
Fr.Chris wWelsh '70, John
McGrath '79, John Siller
72, Mark Barnowski 75 and
brother Wally Barnowski
72, Ron Schensky '64, Pat

Angott ' 67, and myself.

As for coming events, the
Father-Son-Alumni
Communion Breakfast planned
for Sunday, November 29 at
Brother Rice promises to be &
nice event. We do hope that
you'll use this opportunity to
reacquaint yourselves with
old friends and hear a grest
speaker, Honorable James L.
Ryan, former Justice of the
Michigan Supreme Court and
now 8 member of the U. 5.
Circuit Court of Appeals.

Class reunions are
presently planned for
Thanksgiving weekend for the
Classes of ‘77 and '82. -
Contact the Alumni Office at
school for details. And don't
forget IRISH NITE! (See
related article.)

As always, we welcome your
comments. Until next time,
on behalf of the Alumni
Association, | wish each of
you the very best for the-
upcoming Holiday Season.

Best regards,
Brad Simmons
Alumni President
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IRISH NITE News

Pians for IRISH NITE are
already well underway. We
are pleased to tell you that
this year’s auction will be
held on Friday, March 18,
1988 at the Fsirlane Manor
in Dearborn. Through the
years, Brother Rice has
benefitted from the proceeds
in several ways: new '
classrooms, equipment,
landscaping improvements,
and general in-house
renovations, to name a few.
Many of you were here to see
the improvements. Some of -
you even have sons here! We
hope all of you will help us
this year in carrying on the
tradition of EXCELLENCE and
SUPPORT for Brother Rice
High School.

For the first time ever, we

would like to present an
ALUMNI PATRON page in the
IRISH NITE catalog. Your
donation will contribute to
the financial success of IRISH
NITE '88. '

Won't you join us in making

this year's IRISH NITE a
tribute to the PAST and to the
FUTURE?.

The donation for a PATRON
listing is $10. Send in your
name as you'd like it to
appear in the catalog, and
your year of gradustion.
Please make your check
payable to:

IRISH NITE COMMITTEE

7101 Lahser Road

Birmingham, Ml 48010

Thank you for your
support!

1988 Irish Nite Committee

“What‘s
Happening
Around BR?"

The bell rings. Itis the
first day of 8 new school
year, and at this point, it is
generally hel pful to let out a
primal scream just to let
ever yone know how you feel.
Most of the faces are the
same, albeit a few new
wrinkles and grey hairs, and
it is actually nice to see
everyone again.

During the first week of
school, it was announced that
the entire parking lot had

been humbered, and that each

driving student would be
assigned a particular spot.
This wonderful method lasted
approximately four days,
before it lapsed into total
anarchy. The school has also
installed a new computerized
bell system. This, too, has
been causing a few problems
since it has the nasty .
tendency of resetting itself
just to spite everyone. Other
new additions to Brother Rice
include the additional speed
bumps adorning the parking
lot- could anything as large
as these monstrosities be
man-made? Apparently so,
as they seem very real when
scraping along the underside
of one's car.

The First Quarter has just
ended, and the year is really
starting to move. Our sports

- teams have started out

extremely well. {See related
article.} Intramursls are
also off to & good start, and
help spread schaol spirit.

The Model United Nations
Club has already attended the
Mercy High School
simulation, and walked away
with a good share of the
awards this term. Next stop -
Marian. . The first issue of
the Chieftain newspaper
will be out soon, and it
promises to be a good one.
Mrs. Taggsrt, a relatively
recent addition to the faculty,
is the new moderator of the
paper.

The beginning of the year
has also seen a flurry of
senior activity as some
students retake their SAT and
ACT tests, and prepare for
college by taking the PSAT.
Career Day was held recently
to aid underclassmen in
making plans for their
future.

The National Honor Society
has voted on new applicants,
and the group is looking
forward to another successful
year of leadership. The NHS
helped organize and run the
OPEN HOUSE for prospective
Brother Rice students. The
entire evening went
exceptionally well, and our
school can be sure of another
great freshmen class next
year. ,

Generally, the year has
gotten off to a fine start- - not
really different than what you
were used to, |'m sure.

Brother Rice continues to
be 8 superior school scademi-
cally, athleticaliy, and (above
all) spirituaily. Good luck to
the entire student body, and
fond wishes to all you siumni!

Bavid Jacobson 'G68




Br. George A. Gremley, CF.C., Principal and .
The Development Office

ANNOUNCE . . . THE NEW ADDITION

Construction Will Begin in March of 1988

addition of a Learning Resource Center
(Library), eleven (11) new classrooms, and
the remodeling of the administrative area.
The new addition will "wrap” around the
south and west edges of the present building,
creating a fresh architectural appearance to
the total compiex. The new structure will be
one level, and its placement on the western
(front yard) side of the site will assure the
continued prominence of the existing Chapel.
Construction will beginin March of 1988.
TMP has prepared contract documents. Bids
are now being accepted. A construction
management team or general contractor will
Br.George A. Gremley, C.F.C. Principsl be selected in December. You can make 8
contribution to the building fund by sending
the enclosed form to the Development Office.

Brother Rice Builds
for the Future

Mai ntaini ng educational excellence is the
bottom- line in the proposed build-
ing program for Brother Rice High School.
The existing high school, which has served the
needs of the students, teachers, and
administrative staff successfully for almost
30 years, is showing signs of sge. The
outdated library, advances in technology, and
the need for more classroom space mandate
immediate improvements of the physical
plant. The ultimate gosal in the upcoming
building program is to maintain the high
educational standards and goals set by the
Christian Brothers for the Brother Rice
Educational Community. :

TMP Associates began to work with the
faculty, staff, administration and students of
Brother Rice in 1984 to establish goals and
nriorities for the future of the
campus.

An entire Master Plan concept was
‘developed, of which Phase | is currently ready
for implementation. Phase | includes the




Fall Sports .
Update '

Brother Rice has captured
the State Gelf Championship
two years in a row and five
times in the school’s history.
Congratulations to the Class of
'88 “pros” Dave Brown,
Jason Chaldecott, Anthony
Dietz, Wally Knysz, Joseph
McCarthy, Rob Morad. and, of
course, Coach Jim
Rademacher!

We asked Rob Morad what
his thoughts were going into
the state champion-
ship: "Being a senior, | did
not want to end my high
school career on a bad note.
The pressure buiit up as the
day went on; however, the
feeling | experienced after
the tournament was
indescribable! | was so
relieved to win because s lot
of people thought we would
win. 1'm glad we didn't Tet
them down.” .

The Sececer team finished
runner-up in the Catholic
League A-B Division. Charlie
Beach '88, John Hayes ‘89,
and Joel Stempien '88 were
named All-Catholic.

The Cross-Country team
won its 3rd consecutive
Catholic League title and its
9thin the last 12 yesrs.
Mike Burry ‘88, was named
CATHOLIC LEAGUE CHAMPION,
and John Koppin "88 finished
second. Also making
Al1-Catholic were Mike
0'Brien 89, Jim Rippy ‘88,
and Matt Brown '88. Rice
finished 3rd in the state meet
on Saturday, November 7, at

the Groesbeck Golf Course in
Lansing.

The team also won the
Regional at Kimball High
School with a total of 54
points. John Koppin placed
2nd, Mike Burry, 3rd, Mike
O'Brien, 14th, Jim Rippy,
17th, and Matt Brown 18th.

Our varsity Football team
defeated Orchard Lake St.
Maruy's 41-13 at the
Silverdome in the Catholic -
League Prep Bowl on
November 1 toclincha
playoff spot in Region 3 State
High School football playoffs.
The Warvriors defeated
Ferndale 28-7 in the
quarterfinals on November
1 4th, to advance to a
semi-final rematch

~ against Catholic Central

which handed the team its
only loss in in the Boys ’
Bowl in double overtime.

The March of Dimes has

chosen Albert Fracassa as one
of their honorees for its
annual Sweetheart Ball set
for February 13, 1988.
Coach Fracassa will receive
the 1988 Humanitarian of
the Year Award. We offer our
congratulations to a8 most
deserving awardee!

A Historical
Perspective

On June 14, 1964,
Brother Rice graduated its
firstclass;on May 17, 1987
events came full cycle when
Pat ("P.J.") McQueen '87
(son of Pat '64), graduated

during the 24th
Commencement ceremonies.

Throughout most of that time
period, Brother Rice has had
some form of Alumni
organization.

For two decades, Br. Joe
Grimaldi was a constant
factor. Starting as a teacher
in 1965 and later as
principal until 1986,
Brother gave s great deal of
his time and support to the
graduates of Brother Rice. In
the summer of 1965,
Brother anticipated the
interest of grads in news of
each other. & questionnsire

~ was sent out and the resulls

published in the Fall. Along
with his busy
teaching/activity schedule,
Brother was attempting the
mammoth task of keeping
track of & highly mobile
group of graduates. Many of
us went on to school or jobs
out of state, parents moved,

-and the war in VietNam
.gscattered Brother Rice around

the world.

In 1969, Brother organized
a Homecoming dance for
Alumni, in the gym. Yes,
there was a time when
graduates went to
Homecoming. If a very hazy
memory serves correctly, it
was well attended and enjoyed
by all. Other than this,
alumni reunions were
confined primarily to holiday
parties such as the annual
ones perpetrated by Bob
Stark ‘64 and Dr. Jack O'Hara
'64.

The first few years of the
*70s saw almost no activity
by the Alumni - college,




most of us. In late 1973 and
early 1974, Br. Grimaldi
persuaded Mr. Jim Murphy to
try and revitalize the Alumni
Association. Jim contacted
some of the alumni that he
saw around, and we were off
to 8 sputtering start. That
group had two attributes in
great quantity: enthusiasm
and ignorance. Somehow, an
alumni picnic was held at
Boulan Park in Troy.
Approximately 300 attended;
we had submarines for S00.
The eariy Alumni board was
composed of Jim Murphy, Ron
Kleinstever ‘64, Ray Malover
‘65, Rick Pawlowski ‘68,
Jim Wartchow ‘68, Bill
Reisdorf ‘67, and Denny King
‘64,

Over the next seversl
years, many activities were
attempted with varying
degress of success. The
summer picnics were
continued, a Christmas stag
party was held in the
cafeteria for severeal years
(remember " body hockey"”?)
and casino nights were held as
an activity/fund-
raiser. |f anyone thinks these
ideas were crazy, you should
have heard what was turned
down. Ray Malover ‘65 came
up with the ultimate raffle
idea -
fortunately/unfortunately, it
was turned down for a variety
of reasons ~ mostly legal and
moral.

Along the way, Brad
Simmons ‘75 came into the
Alumni fold. Brad, Dave
DeBenedictis '71, and Mike
Kinna ‘78, among many
others, have continued to

donate their energy and
talents to the Atumni
Association. Their biggest
headaches are the same as
those encountered 15 years
ago: current addresses and
willing workers. Activities
like class reunions and the
Silverdome Prep Kick-0ff
Classic reception don't just
happen. They exist be- -
cause of inputs of time,
energy, and informstion. If
you can help with any one of
these, contact Joanne
Christie, Alumni Secre-
tary, at Rice.

Denny King ‘64

953
%Mz‘-“

The Class of 1964 wilil
celebrate the school’s first
Class Reunion Anniversaryin
August, 1989. Plans are
being for mulated for s festive
occasion.

Bob Stark ‘64

Graduates on
the BR
Faculty/Staff

- Bob Staerk '64 has been
on the BR faculty and staff
longer than any other
alumnus - - 19 years. Bob
is currently teaching '
Geometry, Prob. Stat., and
Algebra |1, and serves as
Yarsity head coach of
Cross-Country and Track, and
Assistant Athletic Director.

-George 0°Brien "64
has been on the BR faculty

and steff for 17 years.
George 1s currentiy teaching
French and Psychology ,and
serves as Varsity head coach
of swimming.

~Johs Birney 76, has
taught Henors History for
six years. He was recently
appointed as the school’s first
Director of Admissions. John
is also the reserve head coach
in baseball.

. —Mike Jamieson "77,
has been on the BR faculty and
staff for 4 years. He is
currently teaching World
History and Theology and elso
serves as freshman head
coach in bssketball and
football. '

- Br. Pat Hages " 78,
has been on the BR faculty and
staff for 3 years. He is
currentiy teaching physics.
He is also Director of Student
Activities.Br. Hayes professed
his final vows in the
Congregation of Christian
Brethers in June, 1986.

~Fr. Chris Welsh “70
joined the BR staff this
semester as school chaplain,
one day @ week. Fr.Chrisis
also Associate Pastor of St.
Regis Parish.

-Denny King "64, 8
frequent figure around BR,
is assistant Cross-Country -
and Track coach.




alumni profiles

65

Rebert A. Moranm is
Vice—-President of Art Moran
Pontiac, Southfield. Bob, a
graduate of Villanova ‘69, and
wife Betsy are the proud
parents of son, Bryan. Bob
has offered to serve as a class
rep for the Class of '65.
Richard Goedrich has
volunteered to serve as class.
representative for the Class
of '65. Dick's son, Matt

‘91 is attending BR.
66

Tom McAvoy has a family
dentist practice in a small
town on Puget Sound. Tom is
engaged and planning @ June
‘88 wedding.
b7

John S. Hildebrand
resides in Eau Claire,
Wisconsin. John wrote a
book, Rezding the River. A4
Vousge Down 2he Vukon to be
published next spring by
Houghton Mifflin Co. John is
looking for others to help
stage a 20-year reunion

- ~-before it’'s too late!

68

Damniel T. Hopp and his
wife of 17 years, have two

children. Dan is President of
Creative Landscapes, and
currently residesin North
Carolina. '

69

Bre. Augustine (James
M. Jacksen) entered the
Cistercian-~-Trappist Order in
1978. Bro. Augustine will
receive a Master of Divinity
from St. Bernard's Institute
next May. He resides at the
Abbey of the Genesee, Piffard,
NY.

- 0 ________
Neal W. Loviner iss
Senior Manager in the tax
department of Seidman &
Seidman, CPA. Nesl lives in
Swampscott, MA.

James A. Magle is Sales
Manager for National Pen
Corp. Jim is married and
lives in San Diego, CA.
Y &
John M. Damieli of Troy
is a senior market forecasting
analyst for A.N.R. Pipeline,
Detroit. He and his wife
Bernadette have one daughter.
John volunteered to help with
the annual Prep Kick-0ff

Classic.

Mark ¥W. Hafeli has become
a principal member of the
law firm of Beier, Howlett,
Hayward, Jones, Kingsepp,
Shea & Hafeli, Bloomfield

Hills.

- 2
Jeff Magie of San Diego, CA
is an investment broker and
securities for Spelman & Co.,
LaJdolla, CA. :
Patrick J. Nolanisa
Manager of the testing
laboratory at MTS Systems,
Inc. Patand his wife Carla

" have one son.

Michael J. Roney is the
Finance Director for

‘Goodyear, Brazil. For the

past six years, Mike has lived
and worked in Argentina,
Brazil, and Peru. He is
married and has one daughter.
Jehn J. Siller of Union ‘
Lake, is a8 psychologist at
Beaumont Hospital, and is
married to Gail MacEachern,
a ‘72 Marian grad. They have
two sons.

73

Kevin G. Wegrzyn is
practicing dentistry in the
Chicago area. He is married
and has one child.




—_ T
Paul A. Laurencelle of
Roysl Osk is a third
generation Laurencelle
entering real estate as an

Associate with Merrill Lynch.

75

Mark S.Dwyer is Sales
Administrator for Nationasl

Health Enhancement Systems. |

He resides in Scottsdale,
Arizona.

Karl L. Goebel of Milford,
is a sales rep for the Reynolds
& Reynolds Co. Karl is
married and has two children.

_— 7

Mark A. Pekala of New
York is writing his Ph.D
dissertation at Columbia U.,
and has accepted a position as
Guest Scholar at the
Brookings Institution,
Washington, D.C. for 1988.
John S. Lieveis earned a
Ph.D in Chemical Engineering
in Dec., 1986 from Rice
Univeristy , Houston, Texas.
He is associated with an
engineering firm in Houston.
Geoffrey J. Peters of
Royal Oak is currentiyin the
Municipal Financing Dept. of
Ford Motor Co. He completed
his MBA in Finance at MSU in
December '84.

Patrick M. Sullivan is a
graduate student in molecular
genetics at UNC-Chapel Hill.
Pat was married in October to
Annie Ludington of Midland,
Ml. Pat has offered to help
with IRISH NITE.

James M. Maclee of
Webster Grove, MO. is a labor
relations rep for Chrysler.

" He is married to Mary K.
Wiseman, a ‘78 Our Lady of

Mercy grad. They have one
daughter.

78

Rederick MclLachlam, Jr.
is living in NYC pursuing an
acting career. He is
associated with the Alchemy
Theatre Co.

79

Michael S. Dietz of
Orchard Lake is 8 graduate of
the Thomas Cooley Law School
and is working for Mike
Ilitch in sports marketing at
Little Ceesars and Joe Louis

Arena.
80

Merk J. Dylewski
gradusted from U of D Dental
School 1ast Mau and passed the
licensing exam in July. He
was married in June.

- 82

David A. Hicks of New
York graduated with an A.B.
degree, cum laude, from
Princeton in 1986. Heis
associated with g law firm as

a legal assistant in N. Y. C.
Dan Hicks, also gradusted
from Princeton in 1986. He
was married in June, the
same year. Dan and his wife
Whitney are living in
Botswang, Africa and
working as teachers for the
United Nations USAID
Program.

Merk F. Jaceby of Sesal
Beach, CA is a structural
designer for McDonnell

Douglas.
83

David B. Bucklen is an
‘87 MSU graduate. Heis a
sales associate with Marion
Laboratories, Inc. Dave has
offered to help with his five-

7

year class reunion, Boys’
Bowl, and IRISH NITE.

John L. Lucier, Jr.
graduated with a B.S. degree,
magna cum laude, from U
of D Clarkston Campus, last
May. John is a sales
correspondent with
McLouth Steel Corp.

David E. Joyce graduated
cum laude at the One Hundred
and First Commencement at

John Carroll U.
Christepher J. Ciagne of
California gradusted with 8
B.A.in May ‘87 from
Marquette U. He is presently
a member of the Jesuit ,
Yolunteer Corps, workingina
shelter for homeless families.
Daniel Broeks has been
appointed to a student
assistant positionin CMU's
Office of Student Life.

- 84 ___
James J. Machazel of West
Point, NY is a member of the
U. S. Corps of Cadets and will
graduate in May, 1989.

85
Dave Semmerfeld is one of
19 Northwood Institute ,
studentis to receive a Stafford

Memorial Scholarship Award.

86

Christopher E. Steut
received an appointment from
the U. 5. Coast Guard Academy
in March '87. ‘




AL UMN

An alumni directory is now
in the works and is scheduled
for release in November,
1988. The publication has
been planned as a reference
volume for those of you who
wish to know where your
friends are now and what they
are doing. ‘

The directory will be
divided into several sections.
The first will contain
interesting pictures and
infor mation and will be
followed by a section with
individusl listings which will
include academic information,
professional infor mation
{such as job title, firm
" name, address and telephone),
as well as home address and
telephone. Alumni will also
be listed geographiceally

| D 1

by city, state, and foreign
country.

All infermaticon in the
directory will be researched
and compiled by the Harris
Publishing Company, and will
be obtained through
questionnsires sent to all
alumni and followed up by
telephone verification. Your
cooperation in responding to
the questionnaires when they
arrive will insure the
success of the directory. all
alumni will be given an
opportunity to order the
directory when their
information is verified by
phone. (Only Brother
Rice High School al ummni
will be able to purchase &
copy.)

The entire project will be

r & 3 2 33
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undertaken at virtuaslly no
cost to Brother Rice High
School - the Harris Company
will finance the opersation
through the sale of
directories to alumni only.
Brother Rice High Schoeel
will not benefit
financially from the

- directery sales, butit

should derive substantial
benefit from the updated
records which will be turned
over to the school at the
completion of the project by
the Harris Company. If you
have any questions regarding
the directory, please call the
Alumni Office.

1987/88 Basketball Schedule
Yarsity & Junior Yarsity

Dee. 4 0Oask Park
12 At Traverse City
18 AtUofD
22 At Flint Central
29 Toledo Scott
Jam. 8 Notre Dame
15 At DelLaSalle
19 Catholic Central
- 22 At Bishop Gsllagher
26 Bishop Borgess

( J.V games precede the Varsity games)

6:00/7:30

6:00/7:30 Feb. 2 DelaSalle

5:00/6:30 _ 5 At Catholic Central 6:00/7:30
6:00/7:30 9 Bishop Gallagher 6:00/7:30
6:00/7:30 12 At Bishop Borgess 6:00/7:30
6:00/7:30 16 C.HS.L. Playoff

6:00/7:30 - 21 C.HS.L.Quarter-Finals

6:00/7:30 ' (Calihan Hall)

6:00/7:30 25 C.HS.L.Semi-Finals

6:00/7:30 (Calihan Hall)

6:00/7:30 28 C.HS.L. Finals

(Calihan Hall)
Mav. 4 State Playoffs Begin




MISSING

- - 1964 - -

Thomas F. Baird i
Dennis E. Bideiman
Dennis F. Campbell
William H. Cannon
Robert M. Chauvin
D. Timothy Coe
Mark F. D'Angelo
Nerman F. Ficke , Jr.
Gilbert J. Fons
Macario M. Gentile
Gregory J. German
Villiam B. Hammond
Michael Hodge
Kenneth H. Juip
Dennis M. Kelly
Walter G. Kile
Thomas L. Koester
Ronald J. Kwasnick
Stephen T. Kwasny
James F. MeGuire
YWilliam T. Maine
Jares V. Morocco
Donald L. Maughton
Joehn M. Nowak
Robert J. Ozog
Joseph R. Parks
Joseph R. Polasek
Robert E. Rutt
Joseph P. Schur
George E. Sonnefeld
Gerald J. Sullivan, Jr.
Michael Teefey
Gregory J. Trybus
Robert S. VorBroker
Michael P. Whelan

- - 19865 - -
Elmer G. Clawson
Richard L. Conlon
Charles S. Connell

Please Read ivie!

| WY

We're Looking For...

David M. Conrad
Patrick J. Cronin
Paul A. Deroche ,Jr.
Marlk L. DeRosier
Robert 0. Diegel
Daniel C. Diggles
Andrew C. Elek

Paul L. Forhan

Jehn B. Fulgenzi
Robert B. Gabriel,Jr.
Michael R. Gibson
Gerald A. Grabowski
Jehn V. Gurzick , Jr.
Riebard Hnath
Thomas J. Hoad - ,
F. Thomas Hopkins ,Jr.
fMichael C. Hudgens
James J. Kennedy
Michael A. Klewicki
Damiel §. Kurmas
Fred V. Lennox, I
Gilen A. MeClain
John 0. MeETroy , Jr.
Timothy N. MeKaig
Joseph F. Martin
Paul J. Mason _
Lewis A. Ministrelli
George B. Morris il
John F. Murphy
William G. Murray
Thomas K. Palmer
Jerome Palms, Jr.
Gary C. Parks

Guy A. Piche

Robert V. Quinn
James M. Rajewski
David J. Rinke
Timothy P. Roach
Richard C. Rohan

~ALUMS

Rodney T. Rzezutko
Thomas P. Schafer
Robert S. Schlotman
Ralph P. Sehlstman
Raiph P. Sehmuckal ,Jr.
Robert H. Shaffo

A. James Sheen
Michael E. Shields
Jarmes C. Sweeton, il
T. Christopher Thomas
Timeothy J. Thornton
Earl R. Traecy

Renald J. Trudgeon
Richard A. Valente
David E. Walsh

Craig R. Weeks
Robert R. Welch
James P. Welsh
William E. Wolanin

-~ - 1966 — —

Douglas E. Alpers
Robert E. Bahr
Richard T. Beaufait
John N. Bode
Timothy L. Bratt
John W. Bridge
John T. Burke
Frank A. Byrne
Conrad A. Cal
Donald L. Carino
David 1. Christy
John D. Christini
David J. D*Angelo .
Gary G. DePuydt
George W. Detloff
Patrick B. DeWitte
Gary M. Doxtater
John M. Frank, Jr. .
Thomas G. Gesinski
Donald J. Gorski

{continued on next page)




William Harris
Richard M. Hartt
Edward Jastrzembski
Thomas M. Johnson
Brian A. Juip

Scott P. Keeffe
John C. Kervr
Thomas C. Kirner
Richard L. Kleinstiver
Dennis W. Kusina
Lawrence D. Landry
John A. Litwin
William W. Lopo
Garp P. Lupone
John C. MacEachern
Terr McGee

Dennis M. McKenna
Brian R. McNaught
Peter J. Manschot
Paul J. Marcousx
Michael Markeg
Roch L. Morin

Mike P. Mulhern
Francis G. Murphy
Joseph P. Naud
Jeff Noftz

Jay T. Novak
James R. 0'Donnell
James P. D'Neill
Terrence P. O 'Neill .
James D. Pietseh
YWilliam W. Pillars
Cletus D. Rajewski
Rebert J. Rininger
Steven Sheils
James A. Small
Michael R. Sold
Victor J. Spagnuolo
John A. Sullivan
Mark A. Walch
Vincent K. Wallace
John M. Weisenberger
Robert A. White

- - 1967 - -
David R. Aderente
David 0. Baughman
William P. Beale
Bruce R. Bennett
Joseph A. Berge 1l

Larry R. Bezak:
Mark J. Bonadeo
Michael G. Bowen
Terry J. Bowers
William G. Breznau
Michael T. Brick
Geoffrey C. Briefs
Robert A. Brown
David J. Budnik
Lawrence M. Bueche
Richard T. Buescher
James E. Burbott !
David E. Burke
Joesph E. Butcher
Jeffrey E. Campbell
James H. Carroll
Robert J. Chovancec
Michaei P. Collins
Richard A. Connell Il
James Couzens |11
William T. Crick, Jr.
Steven R. Cutter
Donald F. Daley
Patrick M. Daniels
Michael L. DeLongchamp
Robert W. Dunn
William N. Eckert
David A. English
Terry C. Ficorelli
Stephan R. Florek
Richard J. Florio
David A. Garbo
Paul W. Gietl
Michael G. Giancotti
James W. Green
Bruee W. Haviland
Joseph D. Hayden
William Hayward
Charles P. Hiatt
David P. Hogan -
James A. Hopkins
Stephen Johnson
James M. Joyce
Robert L. Juip
Gary A. Kalosis
Barry J. Karafa
John T. Killebrew
Charles A. King
Michael A. Lane
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Richard J. Lesinski, Jr.
Paul wW. Lutz

Kelly P. Lyons
William M. MecCaffrey
Paul J. MeCarthy
John T. MeDonald
Martin J. McGovern
Joseph B. McKay
Robert W. MecTigue
Robert A. Marsh

Tom Masson

Thomas E. Merrigan
Garry M. Milot

Allen Y. Moy

Robert &. Owens
David A. Palms
YWilliam E. Pierce
Gregory 4. Pilette
John L. Quart

James M. Quinpn
Henry M. Rachubinski
Timothy P. Reiber
Michael J. Rieschl
William J. Reisdorf
Richard J. Rennell
Fred J. Rinke
Benjamin J. Robles
Kenneth J. Rogosky
Russell James Rogosky
Gerald Robert Ryan
Lawrence T. Ryan
Patrick Saul

Thomas J. Schearer
John E. Schlachter
rMichael L. Schoonover
Edward M. Shaffo
Michael R. Shanahan
pilan P. Sigetich
John L. Smetek
Frederick J. Stannard
Dennis R. Stewart
Thomas J. Sullivan

Please notify the Alumni office
if you can help us locate any of
these missing alumni. (This list
will be continued in the next

issue.)




With each issue of RICE
TODAY, we will be '
highlighting the
accomplishments of an
alumnus who has
distinguished himself.

For the first time, we
focus the. . .

Spotlight on
PAT CHISHOLM

Pat Chisholm ‘82, 8
Birmingham resident, won
the 76th Michigan Amateur
Golf Championship at
Belevedere Golf Club,
Charlevoix, Michigan this
past June. '

“I'm fortunate to have won,”
Chisholm said” ... It's &
great honor to win this
championship. | had to rely
on my chipping and puttling
because | was not driving
well. I've been playing here
~sincel was 15, and everyone
still looked at me as one of the
kids. This win should change
that. | hope this means that
I've moved up in everyone's
eyes.”

(excerpts from the Detroit
Free Press, June 27,
1987)

Pat was selected for the
"Super Six" { the top six high
school golfers in the state of
Michigan) in 1982. While a
senior at Brother Rice, he
was selected to the All- Ares,
411- Catholic and All-
Oskland County teams, and
received
A411-State Class & honors for
his outstanding
- gecomplishments during the
golf sesson.

While a student at Southern
Florids, Pat was &
semi-finalist in the 1984
Western Junior Open and also
earned All- American
Division Il in 1986. He
ear ned a8 bachelor of science
degree in marketing from
Southern Florida in 1986.

Pat turned professionsl in
September, and is currentiy
on the Florida Tour, Space
Coast Tour, and selected
quslifyings for the PGA tour

events.

Deceased‘

ALUMNI

Please remember and pray
for our deceased slumni
during the month of
November, All Souls’ Month.

John Boudreau '64
Daniel Bowers ‘64
Dale Carrico '64
Joseph Kurczak'64:
William Kopsas "64
Consall O'Connell ‘64
Peter Gillis '65
Patrick Klein '65
william Paulus '65
William Schanion ‘65
Terry Anderman ‘66
Michsel Downey '66
John Hennigan ‘66
Steven Sheils ‘66
Michael Sold ‘66
John Stewart '66
James Thorson '66
Daniel Parks '67
Patrick Dewulf ‘67
Dennis Campbell '68
Douglias Safco '68
vwalter Garrett '69
Alfred McGuire, Jr. '6G
Gerald Rowan ‘69
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Mauro Berti ‘70
Edward Bruce '70
Brian Gromek ‘70
Richard McGuckin '70
Paul McGill,M.D. ' 71
Richard Nelson "71
William McKay '72
Mark Mann '73
James DeYoung ‘74
John Kons ‘74 '
Brian Crabb '75
Matthew Monley '75
Robert Young ‘75
Lewrence Clarke '76
Mark Giblin '76
Dsniel Mahoney " 76
Scott Burry '78
Terry Dilworth '79
Kevin Sczesny '79
Timothy Girardot ‘80
Gregory Kennedy '80
John Whitehead '80
Timothy Maclesn '81
Todd Morbach ‘81
Thomas Hehs ‘83
Eric Liposky ‘84

RICE TODAY is published by
ihe Public Relations/Alumni/
Development Office at’
Brother Rice High School,
7101 Lahser Road,
Birmingham, Ml 48010,
(313) 647-2531.
Staff: Chuck Taunt ‘67,
Brad Simmons ‘75,
Mike Kinna "'78, and
Pat Lucier, Editor




"What's Happening?" Alumni: Is there any news -- interesung milestones or events in your life (i.e.,
marriage, children, career, promotions, awards, travel) you would like to share with us? If so, complete the
form below and send it to: Alumni Association - Brother Rice High School, 7101 Lahser Road, Birmingharm,

MI .48010.

Name

‘ First : Middle
Class of 19 ’
Address,

City, State, Zip

Phone (Office)

Personal Profile:

I'd like to serve as a class representative for my year ( ).

I'd like to help with: ( ) Golf Outing, () Prep Kick-Off, ( ) Boy's Bowl, ( ) Holiday Homecoming,
‘ () Irish Nite, () Alumni Newsletter, ( ) Other
| HAVE YOU MOVED? Please help us update our records by completing this form with your correct

address. Also, include any addresses of brothers or friends who may not have heard from us.

Thank Youl :

BROTHER RICE HIGH SCHOOL . Non-Profit
7101 Lahser Road | ik iy
Birmingham, Michigan 48010 PAID

. ) : Permit No. 6

Birmingham, Michigan-




